NATIONAL CITIZENS

POLICE ACADEMY ASSOCIATION

July 17t, 2024
Dear Members,

Your NCPAA 2025 Conference is scheduled! Save the date for June 2"-June 5t 2025. We will be
celebrating the 40" anniversary of the Citizens Police Academy (CPA) in beautiful Orlando,
Florida, where it first began in North America.

Conferences are great for starting your CPA and Alumni as well as expanding your CPA and
Alumni. In my personal opinion, the biggest benefit is the collaboration with other agencies to
learn more tricks of the trade. Our organization has a diverse and broad range of CPAs that can
offer a multitude of options if you are starting out your program or simply wanting to tweak it.

Please join us for a great conference and maybe a little extra time for yourself in Orlando.
Registration information soon to follow. Information about the resort is posted on our website,
www.ncpaa.us. We look forward to seeing you.

It is the mission of the NCPAA to promote the professional development of information,
instruction, guidance and assistance to Public Safety Agencies and Citizens involved or
interested in the Citizens Police Academy concept. Your membership helps us to achieve this
goal.

James Alvis
President, NCPAA
alvisj@fishers.in.us
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